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NEWSLETTER #02  
 

 
AUG’S BLOG 
Visitation Family, 
 
There is excitement in the air as we all return to school!  I think 
everyone is ready for some routine!  It’s good to be back!  Remember if 
you attended school today, then you do not attend tomorrow.  Each 
Wednesday, a newsletter will be sent out through Rediker.  Please 
review weekly as it will have important dates, events, information about 
sports, extracurriculars, spiritwear, etc. in it. 
 

We welcome the following to our staff this year: 
Preschool Staff: Janie McDonald (director/teacher), Robyn Kern (teacher) 
Preschool Aides: Holly Beck, Beth Cebula, Julie Freudiger, JoAnne Merk,  
 Marilyn Murray, Nancy Murray  
1st grade aide: Jenny Waldeck 
Math Specialist: Ellen McGoron  

 
This past summer was extremely busy!  We sanitized the entire building, added signage and soap 
dispensers to restrooms, added hall sanitizers, simplified classrooms, relocated the nurse, lined hallways 
for social distancing, set up logistics for specials, etc.  In addition, we painted 8 classrooms and one 
stairwell, fixed a major plumbing issue, and now are working on the air conditioning. Thanks to our 
maintenance staff for helping us!  
 
Reminders: 
-Hair color must be natural. No spiked hair, mohawks, logos, or emblems shaved into heads.   
-Masks must be cloth. They can be any color, solid, stripe or small design.  Face shields can only be 
worn with a mask underneath it.  Cloth masks should not have wording on it, big faces, anything scary 
or controversial. 
-Water bottles are a necessity as the water fountain mouthpieces are turned off.  Students will receive a 
plastic cup if they forgot their water bottle. 
-No forgotten items are to be delivered to school.  The main idea is that our students work through these 
problems.  They will not starve.  If they forget homework, they need to learn how to handle a 
consequence. This helps students to mature and it builds character.  We will have box lunches for 
students who forget. If there is a medical necessity item a student needs, that can be delivered to school. 
 
Cafeteria Helpers:  Cones will be placed outside blocking the back drive from 11:00 to 12:15. If you 
can't get through the back drive, you have to park around the church and walk to the kitchen.  Cafeteria 
helpers should check in at the kitchen doors and get their temperature taken.  
 
Please see the attached link for our introduction videos: 
https://lessonbook.live/Live/Player/OID/72/SWID/50/SSID/491 
 
Thanks to all who purchased tickets for the Major Award and Tuition Raffle! In addition, we had 
people donate extra to their Sunday collection for the Festival weekend and some even took part in the 
Chicken Dinner!  Thanks to all those who helped make our “Unfestival” a huge success!    
 
Please make sure you read over the attached flyer on the Thirsty Card and the cafeteria.  We are still 
looking for volunteers for the cafeteria.  Please email Linda Good if interested. lgood@olvisitation.org  
 
Let’s keep each other safe and healthy this year!  Remember faith over fear! Mass is held at 4:00 p.m. 
on Saturdays, 7:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. on Sundays.  Only every other pew is used to keep everyone 
safe. 
 
Keep the faith,  

 

 

 Important Dates: 
     

 9/2 ............ 1st day A-K 
 9/3 ............ 1st day L-Z 
 9/4 ............ All Students 
 9/16 .......... Picture Day 
 
Absent/Tardy: 347-2231 
 Preschool Absent: 347-4450 
 Early Dismissal: note to teacher 
 Aftercare: 371-0371 

https://lessonbook.live/Live/Player/OID/72/SWID/50/SSID/491
mailto:lgood@olvisitation.org


IMPORTANT DOCUMENTS 
The following forms are attached to this newsletter: 

- Family Forms Acknowledgement - please complete and return by 9/9. 
- Medial Consent and Permission to Publish 
- Archdiocese of Cincinnati Social Media Policy 
- Responsible Use of Technology 

You only need to return the Acknowledgement form. 
 
Please review the Student Handbook at this link or visit our website under Visi Vitals. 
https://olvisitation.org/school/Visi-Vitals 
 
The following forms are being sent home with your children today and tomorrow: 

- Medical Authorization/Health History (orange) - Please complete both sides of this form for 
each of your children and return it by 9/9.  

- Income Form (blue) - Please complete and return one per family by 9/9. 

 
 
COOK’S CURRICULUM CORNER 
Hello! I am Mrs. Cook, the assistant principal. We have many new families this year so I wanted to take 
time to introduce myself. This is my sixth year at Visitation and my thirteenth year in education. I have 
two children at home. Cohen is six and Mila is three. My husband and I are excited to welcome twins 
into our family in February! Visitation is truly a special community full of caring families that are 
always looking out for each other. I am beyond blessed to be here to serve students and families!  
 
My section of the newsletter typically highlights what is happening around school as well as provides 
academic technology recommendations for students to practice skills at home. I am always available for 
academic support or questions. Feel free to reach out via email at lcook@olvisitation.org.  I hope all 
students and families have a great first week back at school! We are beyond thrilled to see new and 
current families again.  
 
Visit https://www.readingrockets.org/audience/parents this school year for tips, tricks, videos and 
activities to help your child learn to read and/or become a better reader. You can never read too much!    
 
 
REDIKER: All Rediker issues, primary email changes or primary household phone number changes 
should be emailed to rediker@olvisitation.org. 
 
 
SCHOOL PSYCHOLOGIST 
Hello all Visitation Vikings! My name is Renee Dallal and I am the new School Psychologist at Our 
Lady of the Visitation. I am so happy to be here and excited to get to know all of you! I recently 
graduated from Miami University with my degree as an Educational Specialist. I also attended there for 
my Bachelors in Arts (Major in Psychology and Minor in Family Studies). Please don't hesitate to reach 
out with any questions or concerns! My email is rdallal@olvisitation.org or give me a call at 513-347-
2235 Ext. 2040.  
 
We are all in for a very special year together. This week I wanted to share an article from Cincinnati 
Children's- "Easing Back-to School Jitters After a Long Summer."  
https://blog.cincinnatichildrens.org/86/easing-back-to-school-jitters-after-the-longest-
summer?_ga=2.244249541.1912018690.1598276893-1741168005.1598276893   
 
Stay tuned every week for mental health and wellness tips and tricks!  
 
 
OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 
Band:  Please see the attached flyer for information about our Viking Band. Please use this link to sign 
up:https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQFdyOJBpFW0thn1bY2jG_EdRQfRegQRI5Vny0OI
0UobATxA/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Picture Day:  Our picture day will be Wednesday, September 16th.  Students may come out of uniform. 
Regular out of uniform rules apply. Masks will be removed for the picture.  The retake day will be on 
Thursday, November 5th.  The 3 year old preschool class will have their pictures taken on Thursday, 
November 5th. 
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Spiritwear Shop: This year, the Spiritwear shop will be online only. Go to this link 
http://visispiritwear.weebly.com/shop-school-uniform.html or visit our website under Get Involved, 
Spiritwear. 
 
Art Department: Please see the attached letter from the Art Department.   
 
Each year The Cincinnati Art Museum engages young artists to display their artwork at our 10x10 Teen 
Art Expo. The Cincinnati Art Museum is looking for teen volunteers to help plan the 2021 Teen Art 
Expo! Applications are due on September 21st.  Link to apply! 
 
Recess/Playground:  We are still looking for playground volunteers.  For details on helping out or to 
sign up, please go to the following link. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054faca922a1fc1-
playground11.  Email lspraul@olvisitation.org with any questions. 
 
 
CHURCH CHATTER 
The archdiocese is doing a new prayer initiative from now until January 1st, which is the national day 
of prayer. All schools and parishes are encouraged to participate.  If every Catholic would pray for 1 
extra minute a day, it would equal 1 million hours of prayer - pretty neat if we unified our prayers for 
peace, justice and goodwill. 
 
 
PTO and SPIRITWEAR 
Welcome back to school! We are looking forward to another great school year!!  PTO would like to 
thank everyone for their support in last year’s Virtual Walk-a-Thon.  Despite all the last minute changes 
due to quarantine, you showed your support in a big way!  THANK YOU!!   
 
Don’t forget to get your PTO’s Lucky Bucks!  This is our ONLY fall fundraiser.  NEW THIS YEAR: 
We will have a $300 1st Place Winner, a $200 2nd Place Winner, and a $100 3rd Place Winner every 
last Friday in September and October.  The student who sells the most Lucky Bucks tickets will win 
$100!!  Tickets are $20 per ticket or 3 tickets for $50.  Tickets can be purchased on-line at: https://my-
site-101719.square.site/    Please see attached flyer for details. 
 
We are still in need of quite a few homeroom Reps.  Please sign up using the signup genius below. 
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/60B0E4FABAB28A20-homeroom2 
 
 
HIGH SCHOOL NEWS 
Elder High School:  Please see the attached flyer for Elder’s upcoming Admission Events. 
 
Elder Financial Aid & Scholarship Information Night will be on Thursday, September 17, 6:00pm.  
This is a great opportunity for prospective parents to meet with the Elder Admissions Team & other 
pertinent staff. We will discuss our robust financial aid & scholarship program, including how to apply 
for these funds. Our knowledgeable Admissions staff will be happy to answer any questions that you 
may have! 

 
GENERAL REMINDERS 

• If your child will be absent from school or tardy, a phone call is required by 8:30 a.m. 
The direct phone numbers to report a student absent or tardy are: 

• K-8:  347-2231 
• Preschool: 347-4450 

 
• If your child needs to leave school early, a note written by a parent must be given to the 

student’s homeroom teacher at the start of that same day. 
 

• For school closings and delays due to inclement weather, Our Lady of the Visitation will 
follow Three Rivers Local School District. 
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